
MyHomeChoiceFyldeCoast Consultation Plan  
November to December 2017 

 
Consultation by: 
 
‘MyhomeChoiceFyldeCoast’ is the Choice Based Lettings scheme which operates across the Fylde 
Coast region. Blackpool, Fylde, and Wyre Councils, together with local housing associations.   
 
Consultation will be carried out with anyone who lives or works in the Blackpool, Fylde or Wyre areas 
and any organisations or professionals with an interest in this issue. 
 

Organisation Approach 
 

Members of the public visiting local authority and housing association offices C 

Applicants currently registered on MHC  A 

Website link to documents and survey on all Fylde Coast Housing Providers 
website, local authority website and MyHomeChoice website 

A 

CAB Fylde and Wyre A 

F2F Fylde Coast YMCA A 

Salvation Army A 

Creative Support A 

Fulfilling Lives A 

Health and Well Being Service A 

Progress Housing Group A 

Great Places  A 

Age Concern A 

Blackpool Coastal Housing A 

Home Start Blackpool, Fylde and Wyre A 

Street Life A 

Ashley Foundation A 

Langley House Trust  

Muir A 

Community Gateway A 

Places for People A 

DelphIMedical A 

For Viva A 

Caritas Care A 

Addaction A 

Inspire A 

Ashley Foundation A 

Key Youth Charity A 

DISC A 

Lancashire County Council Complex Needs Team A 

LCC Children’s Services A 

LCC Adult Services A 

Blackpool Council Children’s Services A 

Blackpool Council Adult Services A 

Probation A 

Revolution A 



Richmond Fellowship A 

Barnardos A 

Fylde Coast Women’s Aid A 

DWP A 

Housing Benefits A 

 
 
Aim of consultation: 
 
To decide what changes will be made to the Consistent Assessment Policy (CAP) to how people find 
and are offered social housing in the area.   
 
Method of consultation 
 

A. A letter and/or email with a doc link to electronic version on Fylde BC and MHC Fylde Coast 
websites of the document and questionnaire detailing the proposed changes. 
 

B. Proposed changes to be taken to the Members of the three local authorities. 
 

C. Hard copies of the leaflet and questionnaire to be available from customer service counters 
on request at each local authority and housing association offices. 

 
D. Other responses to the proposals can be made via email addresses of contact officers for the 

three local authorities. 
 

E. The Fylde BC Communications Team will be involved in putting out a press release to raise 
awareness of the consultation process in liaison with their counterparts in Blackpool and 
Wyre. 

 
Results will be available  
 
Closing date for responses will be the TBC December 2017. Following the consultation period the 
final draft of the allocations policy will be developed taking in to account the views and wishes of 
those responding. 
 
A summary of responses will be prepared and made available via the councils’ websites and 
awareness of this will again be raised through all the registered providers and the local media. 
 
Consultation period 
 
The consultation period will run between November and December 2017. 
 


